

Dear parent,

West Ham United Foundation and Active Essex are excited to announce that we will be offering a FREE sports programme to pupils of The Gateway Learning Community Trust in years 3 to 6 during the upcoming Christmas holidays.

This course will see all participants engage within a range of multisport activities during each afternoon, all of which will take current government guidelines around social distancing into consideration to make sessions as safe as we possibly can.

Participants will also receive a healthy lunch during each day again at no cost.

This programme will run at Gateway Academy, Marshfoot Road, Tilbury, Essex, RM16 4LU between 9am and 1pm between Monday 21st and Wednesday 23rd December.

Due to the need for participants to be placed in "bubbles" through the delivery of this programme we are unable to accept the booking of individual days and as such all bookings will be for the full duration of the course below

Participants are advised to bring plenty of fluid, a healthy snack and suitable sports based clothing and footwear as well, as wet weather clothing in case of rain. Our courses are delivered on either an artificial pitch or playground, so trainers are the most suitable footwear.

Spaces are extremely limited and will be given on a first come first serve so please visit the below website to secure your space

http://westhamunitedfoundation.eventbrite.com

If you have any further questions, please contact Ross Williams on rwilliams@westhamunited.co.uk

We look forward to welcoming your child into these sessions.

Kind regards

Ross Williams